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Please protect the beautiful coastline and sparkling waters of Puget Sound for all wildlife,
especially endangered orcas, and ban scrubbers from these waters - they are a national treasure and
deserve to be treated with the care and caution that requires. Protect these waters for the citizens of
the world.


